
Holy Family Church 
601 Tremont Street, Duxbury MA  02332 

www.holyfamilyduxbury.org  
781-934-5055 

Holy Family strives to be a joyful, welcoming 
community of faith that encounters Jesus and  

thinks with His mind and loves with His heart. 

 

January 21, 2024 



WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday: 5:00 pm   

Sunday: 7:30 am, 9:00 am, 10:30 am and 5:00 pm 
For those unable to attend Mass, view 9:00 am Mass 

live-streamed at www.holyfamilyduxbury.org 

 

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday – Saturday at 8:15 am in main church  

 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays 4:00-4:45 pm 

First Fridays 6:30-7:30 pm 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
Fridays 9 am ending with Evening Prayer/
Benediction at 5 pm in Our Lady’s Chapel 

Please enter rear door of church 

Holy Family 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, January 20 
  5:00 pm William P. Moran—Month’s Mind 
Sunday, January 21 
  7:30 am Lavanna Nash—Memorial 
9:00 am Our Parishioners 
Tuesday, January 23 
  8:15 am Peter Dauksevicz—Birthday Memorial 
Wednesday, January 24 
  8:15 am Cora, Dawson & Callan Clancy and 
  Their Family 
Sunday, January 28 
  7:30 am Our Parishioners 
  9:00 am Margaret Murphy—Memorial 
10:30 am Ryan Schroeder—Memorial 

Pastor’s Corner Cont. 
 
There they are called by God that, being led by the 
Spirit to the Gospel, they may contribute to the 
sanctification of the world, as from within like leaven, 
by fulfilling their own particular duties.”  With this 
responsibility, it is necessary for every Catholic to 
strive to be conformed to the mind and heart of 
Christ.  If each member of the Body of Christ is to help 
shape temporal affairs according to the will of God, 
every person must be attentive to the voice of our 
Shepherd in daily prayer, be formed by the teachings 
of Christ and His Church, and be sanctified and 
empowered by the Holy Spirit through regular 
participation in the sacraments.  Only through the 
guidance of the Holy Spirit, living a holy, Christ-
centered life will one be able to effectively carry on 
this special mission entrusted to the lay faithful of our 
Church.  
 
What do you think are your unique contributions to 
this effort?  To “seek the Kingdom of God by 
engaging in temporal affairs and directing them 
according to God’s will” might mean maintaining just 
business practices, striving for fairness in dealing with 
others, promoting moral values in educational 
endeavors, and being solicitous of those who are 
disadvantaged.  The way  you allow Jesus and His 
way of life and love to influence your relationships, 
policies and behavior at work, within the community 
and in the family, will accomplish the mission you 
have been entrusted to direct all things according to 
God’s will.  Some people today believe that it is no 
one’s business to influence society in such a way.  In 
other words, let each person do what they think is 
right and good, and let the chips fall where they may.  
But, as weak as human nature is, everyone will look 
out for their own good and not necessarily for the 
good of others, and be unwilling to foster the society’s 
common good.  That’s one reason we have law.  This 
is where our Catholic faith and morals have so much 
more to contribute to the good of our society.  It is the 
particular purview of the lay faithful of our Church to 
see that our world benefits from the saving life, 
teaching and power of Jesus Christ.  How will this 
realization reinvigorate your commitment to live your 
faith more boldly and with greater determination? 
 
       God bless you! 
                          Fr. Bob    

PASTOR’S CORNER 
 

Do you know that as a lay person, you have a unique 
contribution to make in God’s plan for our society?  
The holy People of God indeed have a very special 
and important role.  This is described in the Second 
Vatican Council’s Dogmatic Constitution on the Church 
#31.  “It belongs to the laity to seek the kingdom of 
God by engaging in temporal affairs and directing 
them according to God’s will.  They live in the world, 
that is, they are engaged in each and every work and 
business of the earth and in the ordinary 
circumstances of social and family life, from which, as 
it were, the very web of their existence is woven.   



Duxbury, Ma 

DONATE ONLINE TO HOLY 
FAMILY - Please use this QR code or 
visit: https://giving.parishsoft.com/
App/Giving/hfdux. If you prefer to use 
cash and happen to miss the collection 
basket, please use the receptacles at the 
doors of the church.  Thank you!  

 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 

 

Weekly Parish Offertory Budget  $12,212 

 

Offertory collected on 1/14   $  6,439 
Online giving 1/14    $  5,577 
Total for 1/14     $12,016 
 

Thank you!  We are a generous people and  
our God is a generous God. 

LEGACY SOCIETY – Please remember Holy Family 
Parish in your will.  It is a wonderful way to help pass 
on the legacy of our faith to future generations of 
parishioners!  When you do, please let us know so you 
can join the Legacy Society.  Contact our Finance & 
Operations manager, Cheryl Provost for details.   

HELP BUILD THE CLANCY FAMILY 

PLAYGROUND - in loving memory of Cora, Dawson 

and Callan Clancy.  Donate using the QR code below 

or send checks to: Clancy Family Playground Fund,  

c/o Rockland Trust Bank, 31 Snow Rd., Marshfield, 

MA  02050.  Thank you!        

FY 2023 FINACIAL REPORT / GRAND ANNUAL 
COLLECTION FOR PARISH CENTER 
RENOVATIONS – Letters with donation envelopes 
have been mailed recently to all registered 
parishioners.  Your special help paying for the Parish 
Center renovations will be greatly appreciated!  If you 
did not receive a pamphlet describing the project, 
please take a copy which can be found at the doors of 
the church.  Thank you for your anticipated 
generosity! 

ARE YOU A SNOWBIRD ABOUT TO 
FLY SOUTH?  Please continue your 
faithful financial support of Holy Family 
Parish even while you're away from home.  
One way to do this is through electronic / 

automatic giving.  Please click the Online Giving icon 
at the bottom of the opening page of our parish 
website (www.holyfamilyduxbury.org), use the QR 
code on this page, or contact Cheryl Provost at 781-
934-5055 x-129.  Thank you! 

HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE 
PRAYER SERVICE - will be 
held at 1 pm today Sunday, 
January 21, here at Holy 
Family.  This event will 

include readings, music, time for silent prayer and 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament.  All are 
welcome! 

CLANCY CHILDREN MEMORIAL 
PRAYER SERVICE – will take place 
this Wednesday, January 24 at 7:00 
pm in Holy Family Church. This 
date marks the first anniversary of 
the tragedy. The purpose of this 
Memorial Service is to honor Cora, 
Dawson and Callan Clancy, to pray 

for their parents, grandparents and other family 
members grieving their loss, and to allow members of 
the community who have been affected and who have 
been praying for the Clancy family, to come together 
to offer and receive comfort and prayerful support. 
All are welcome.  

SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND - is for 
the Church in Latin America (CLA).  The CLA 
collection provides support for pastoral projects in 
financially poorer dioceses in Latin America and the 
Caribbean.  CLA funds catechetical and lay leadership 
programs, youth ministry, evangelization programs, 
and formation programs for religious, priests and 
deacons.  CLA is making it possible for the Catholic 
faithful in the Western hemisphere to help each other.  
Visit: www.usccb.org/catholic-giving/opportunities-
for-giving/latin-america/index.cfm. 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Giving/hfdux
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Giving/hfdux
https://holyfamilyduxbury.org/giving
http://www.usccb.org/catholic-giving/opportunities-for-giving/latin-america/index.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/catholic-giving/opportunities-for-giving/latin-america/index.cfm


 

Our doors are open from  
6 am until 8 pm on Ash Wednesday,  

February 14 

 

Come receive ashes, come to confession, come to talk 
or pray with one of our members, or come attend 

Mass, which will take place at 8:15 am and 6:00 pm. 
FIRST COMMUNION DRESSES - Holy Family is 
now collecting First Communion Dresses.  If you have 
a used dress you would like to donate, please place it 
on the racks outside the bathroom in the parish center.  
If you are the family of a current First Communion 
student, please check out the rack and help yourself if 
you find a dress that fits your child. Please contact 
Mary Juliano Hayes in our Faith Formation office with 
any questions.    

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

START THE NEW YEAR WITH A 
POWERFUL SPIRITUAL LIFT! - Cursillo 
is a short course in Christianity.  It is an 
encounter with Christ in a small 
community of the Church, in order to 

deepen your own faith and strengthen your ability to 
be a witness of Christ in the world.   A Men's Cursillo 
weekend will be held on Feb. 1 – 4 and March 21 – 24, 
and a Women’s Cursillo weekend will be held on Feb. 
22 – 25 and April 25 – 28.  The weekend runs from 
Thursday evening through Sunday afternoon and 
takes place at Holy Cross Retreat House, 490 
Washington St., North Easton.  Visit https://
retreathouse.org/cursillo for more information or talk 
with Deacon Art or Fr. Bob.  It can be a life-changing 
experience! 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER TRAINING……have 
you experienced a call to step forward and offer to 
give Communion to our parishioners?  There would 
be a one-time training and then a commitment of once 
or twice per month for a particular Mass, based on 
your schedule.  The training will be offered on two 
dates by Jeanne Cregan & Mary Keefe. Choose only 
one date.  Either Mon Jan. 29 or 1:00 pm & Thurs Feb. 
1. 7:00 pm. If so, please contact Jeanne at 
jcregan@holyfamilyduxbury.org or Mary at 
mkeefe@holyfamilyduxbury.org.  Or call the office. 
781-934-5055. 

COUPLES VALENTINE NIGHT - Come celebrate 
with other Catholic couples the blessings of married 
life with a complimentary evening that will include a 
Vigil Mass with Renewal of Marriage Vows at 5:00 
pm, and Dinner and Date Night at the Museum of 
Family Prayer from 6:00 – 8:00 pm on Sat., Feb. 10 at 
the Father Peyton Center, 518 Washington St., N. 
Easton. The evening will feature a lively presentation 
by Amy and Craig Dyke, married over 25 years with 
two decades of experience in marriage ministry.  
RSVP by Feb. 2 at https://qrco.de/bef6u9. 

T H E  R E S P E C T  L I F E 
COMMITTEE - seeks to build 
a culture of Life at Holy Family 
through out reach  and 
education. Monthly meetings 
are held on the first Saturday 

of the month in The Herrick Room from 9 am to 10 
am. The next meeting is next Saturday, February 
3. All are welcome! For info., please contact Jim 
Murphy at grndfrmurphy@gmail.com. 

YOU ARE INVITED 

https://retreathouse.org/cursillo
https://retreathouse.org/cursillo
mailto:jcregan@holyfamilyduxbury.org
mailto:mkeefe@holyfamilyduxbury.org
https://qrco.de/bef6u9
mailto:grndfrmurphy@gmail.com


MENTAL HEALTH MATTERS: A 
WORKSHOP TO EMPOWER 
PARENTS -  this Wednesday, Jan. 
24 at 7 pm join Dr. Mookie 
Manalili, a Catholic psychologist 
from Boston College; retired 
psychologist and pastor, Father Jim 

Ronan, and mental health clinician, author, and 
parent Suzanne Muldoon for a Zoom panel 
discussion on how parents can best support and care 
for their children and themselves in the midst of 
mental health concerns. The panelists will address 
diagnoses, recommendations, and how faith impacts 
healing. The complimentary workshop is sponsored 
by Family Life. For questions, call Emily Elliott at 617-
746-5756. To register:  https://bit.ly/MHMtoParents. 

January 21, 2024 

2024 CORI FORMS - Thank you to our greatly 
appreciated volunteers!  Holy Family is collecting 
CORI’s for 2024 for the Archdiocese of Boston.  
Please complete a CORI.  CORI’s can be validated by 
a priest or staff member, or ministry head.   

OCES (Old Colony Elder Services) - is currently in 
need of helping hands with their Meals on Wheels 
program in the Brockton and other South Shore 
communities. They are looking for individuals who 
can help out just a few hours a week to support those 
in need. If you are interested in volunteering, please 
reach out to the OCES Volunteer Coordinator, Cidalia 
America, at camerica@ocesma.org or 508-584-1561 
x530. Thank you!!  

JOURNEY FROM GRIEF TO HEALING - come for 
sharing and healing in a prayerful small group setting.  
Grief and Loss Support group begins on Tuesday, 
February 6 through April 9 from 6:30 pm to 8 on at St. 
Kateri Church in Plymouth. The group will meet once 
per week for 9 sessions. The facilitators of the group 
are Meredith Scott and Betty Whittaker. Please call 
Kathy Benton parish administrator to register: 508-866-
4000 x 401.  

JOURNEY WITH JESUS—SMALL FAITH SHARING 
GROUPS THIS LENT - Have you ever been part of a Small 
Group? Small Groups offer a wonderful opportunity to 
connect with other parishioners while enriching our 
faith.  Those who are involved in small groups often cite a 
greater feeling of community as well as better clarity on what 
it means to live their faith on a daily basis.   Lent is a 
wonderful time to make a commitment to try something new 
and grow in relationship with Jesus.   Join this six week 
session of small groups. Invite a friend or family member and 
do it together!  Each person will receive a free copy of 
Rediscover Jesus, which provides daily reflections throughout 
the season of Lent and then  groups will come together to 

share around the themes of that week.  Groups will meet weekly from the week of February 11 through  the 
week of March 25th.  Small Groups are a great place to explore, ask questions, and grow. Why not carve a little 
time to grow in faith with others this Lent.  There will be signups in the Narthex after Masses next weekend or 
you can sign up via this link:  https://holyfamilyduxbury.flocknote.com/signup/144995. 
 
Groups meet days, evening, and weekends.  We have some groups already set up at certain days and times but 
if those days/ times don't work for you, sign up next weekend in the narthex with your availability or select 
your availability online and we will try to match you to a group!  Questions Contact  Jeanne Cregan at 
jcregan@holyfamilyduxbury or 781-934-5055 x 114 

ARE YOU NEW TO THE PARISH OR CHANGED 
YOUR EMAIL, ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER? - 
In order to register in our parish or update our parish 
information with your new contact information, find a 
parish registration form online or paper copies at the 
doors of the church, or contact Kristen in our parish 
office (office@holyfamilyduxbury.org / 781-934-5055).  
Thank you! 

https://bit.ly/MHMtoParents
mailto:camerica@ocesma.org
https://holyfamilyduxbury.flocknote.com/signup/144995


REGULAR MEETINGS  

 

Christian Men in Discussion 
Saturdays at 7:00 am-8:00 am  

Contact Deacon Donald Larose 
dlarose@holyfamilyduxbury.org 

 

Daytime Bible Study 
Thursday (Sept.-June) at 10:00 am-11:30 am 

 

The Respect Life Committee 
Last Saturday of the month 9 am –10 am 

Contact Jim Murphy at grndfrmurphy@gmail.com 

 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
Contact Ken McCarthy 617-549-4620 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
George Burns  617-504-6691          Vice-Chairperson 
Fr. Bob Deehan                  Chairperson 
Annabelle Alphonso (youth), Jeff Anderson, Aimee 
Casale-McCarthy, Matt Clark, Andy DeCusati, Bob 
Galibois, Kylie Gallagher (youth), Mary Kelly, Dan 
Mastrogiacomo, Tim McKinney, Shawn Potter, Michelle 
Taylor, Stephanie Williams.   
 

Comments, suggestions or questions can be sent to the PPC  
Vice–Chairperson at: 

parishpastoralcouncil@holyfamilyduxbury.org 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL 
Paul Casale    Chairperson 
Fr. Bob Deehan    ex-officio 
Cheryl Provost    ex-officio 
Paul Brogna, Tom Kazanowski, Belinda MacLaren, 
David Madigan. 

HOLY FAMILY PRAYER LINE 
781-934-5055 (ext. 133) 

Leave your name and specific Prayer Request 

FACING A LIFE CHALLENGE? – Our parish 
Stephen Ministry offers one-on-one confidential 
care and support.  Contact Deacon Don Larose 
(781-635-5502) or Colleen Larose (339-832-2366) or 
email stephenministry@holyfamilyduxbury.org.  

ST. VINCENT dePAUL 
Emergency financial assistance:  781-361-3595 

COMING OR GOING? PARISH CENSUS 
REGISTRATION UPDATE – Please complete the 
following to update our parish records… whether 
you’ve recently moved here, are about to move away, 
or are a young person setting out on your own. 
NAME: _____________________________________  
ADDRESS:  __________________________________ 
PHONE:_____________________________________ 
EMAIL:______________________________________ 
CIRCUMSTANCES: __________________________ 
(Please clip this out and drop in the collection basket 
or email our Parish at office@holyfamilyduxbury.org). 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: MONDAY 10 AM * 
*Subject to change due to occasional early deadline date 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Engaged couples should contact the Parish Office at 
least 6 months prior to the proposed date and before 
finalizing reception plans. 

MY BROTHER’S KEEPER - If you would like to donate 
new or used furniture in excellent condition to MBK, 
please call Jim Sullivan at 781-936-8904.  Donations 
should not be left without calling.   

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Baptism:  2nd and 4th Sunday of each month 12:30 pm 
Contact the Parish Office to register. 

HOLY FAMILY PARISH • 601 TREMONT STREET • DUXBURY, MA  02332 
www.holyfamilyduxbury.org / 781-934-5055 

Pastor: Very Rev. Robert J. Deehan, V.F.* 
Senior Assistant:                  Rev. William G. Williams 
                                                williamtimes2@gmail.com 
Deacons: Donald R. Larose* 
 David Cosgrove* 
Senior Deacon: Arthur J. Keefe* 
Pastoral Associate:          Jeanne Cregan* 
Finance & Operations Manager: Cheryl Provost* 
Parish Admin. Assistant: Kristen McArdle 
        office@holyfamilyduxbury.org  
Youth Faith Formation Minister/ 
    Social Media Coordinator: Matthew Bensman* 
Children’s Faith Formation 
     Minister (p/t): Jackie Halpin Curran* 
Faith Formation Adm Asst (p/t): Mary Juliano Hayes* 
Music / Liturgy Director: Mary Keefe* 
Music Coordinator (p/t): Liz Petrell 
Maintenance / Custodian (p/t): Tim Heinstadt 

 

*Asterisk indicates e-mail address is first initial of first name 
plus last name@holyfamilyduxbury.org 

PASTORAL VISITION 
When confined to home, please call the Parish Office  

to arrange for a visit and Holy Communion. 

SUPPORT FOR THOSE EXPERIENCING 
ADDICTION AND/OR FOR THEIR LOVED 
ONES – Sponsored by the Archdiocese of 

Boston, this ministry offers confidential, caring and spir-
itual support to those experiencing addiction and/or to 
their loved ones who are suffering due to this affliction. 
Local contacts are Eileen Cerne at 781-424-8533 or Paul 
Kasimatis at 781-934-5890.         


